
Westover Baptist Church seeks to convert the second floor of its educational wing into a dorm-style 

residence that would accommodate up to 6 individuals. The residents would be members of the church 

community who want to live in intentional community while working and serving for Westover Baptist 

Church. Residents would be expected to work a certain number of hours per week as well as attend 

daily prayer meetings. 

Given the small-scale nature of this project, the proposed use will not be detrimental to the safety or 

health of the surrounding community, cause congestion in streets, nor interfere with adequate light and 

air. In fact, the hope is that the proposed use will only have beneficial effects in all these areas. Potential 

residents will seek to positively contribute to the welfare of the Forest View neighborhood and other 

surrounding areas through prayer and community service.  


